
From: Amber Phillips

To: Melissa Garber; sptallahassee

Cc: Laurie Hodson

Subject: RE: Permit #42424

Date: Tuesday, July 27, 2021 4:08:32 PM

Attachments: image003.png
PROJ-42956 Dupree Residence Sealed.pdf

Good afternoon Melissa,

 

I do have a revision to make to this permit. We changed the panel layout of the system.

 

Attached are the revised plans.

 

Thank you,
 

AMBER PHILLIPS

Permit Coordinator

Sunpro Solar | gosunpro.com
Direct: (985) 718-5290

 

From: Melissa Garber <mgarber@columbiacountyfla.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, July 27, 2021 2:50 PM

To: sptallahassee <sptallahassee@theprocompanies.com>

Cc: Laurie Hodson <laurie_hodson@columbiacountyfla.com>

Subject: Permit #42424

 

EXTERNAL EMAIL - Use caution when responding, clicking, and/or downloading attachments.

Good afternoon,

Attached is the permit as well as the payment receipt for the submitted application. Thanks! Have a

great day and stay safe!

 

HELLO SUMMER!!!!
Melissa Garber
Administrative Secretary
Columbia County
Building and Zoning
135 NE Hernando Ave, Suite B-21
Lake City, Florida 32055
Ph (386) 758-1008
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